
SARGAM 2023 

 

Report on Visit to Old age home as a Promotional Event 

 

On August 21, 2023, To make some long lasting heartfelt memories being a helping hand to 

the society as well as a part of promotional activities for our college's National level fest, 

Sargam 23, New Horizon Educational Institution organized a visit to an Old Age Home. The 

purpose of this visit was to engage with the elderly residents, spread joy, and create 

awareness about our upcoming event. 

The primary objective of the visit was to promote our college's National level fest, Sargam 

23, and create a positive impact on the lives of the elderly residents. We aimed to provide 

them with a memorable experience and foster a sense of community and inclusivity. A fest 

isn’t only about competition and enjoyment it’s also about creating an atmosphere of 

happiness.  

Upon arrival, the students and faculty members from New Horizon Educational Institution 

were warmly welcomed by thestaff and residents of the Old Age Home named Mathrushree.   

The students engaged in meaningful conversations with the elderly residents, listening to 

their life stories, experiences, and wisdom. To entertain the residents, the students 

organized various cultural performances, including singing, dancing, and skits. This brought 

smiles to their faces and created a lively atmosphere. 

Distribution of Essential Items: 

As a gesture of goodwill, the students and faculty members distributed essential items such 

as Rice, Dal, Oil, Ragi, Sugar and Tea Powder to the elderly residents. 

These items were collected keeping in mind the requirements and needs of the Old age 

home. 



 

 

 

 

 


